
Box Tops
Congratulations to Mrs. Humphrey's class!

They collected the most Box Tops
for the second quarter! Keep clipping!

A great big thank you to all
who contributed to the holiday
staff appreciation lunch in
December. Your thoughtfulness
was appreciated!
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PTC Officers

President.................................Liz Brown-Reeves

1st V.P............................................Emily Guthrie

2nd V.P......................................Lauren Coleman

Corresponding Secretary...........Michele Stehling

Recording Secretary....................Cassie Hopkins

Treasurer.........................................Rachel Price

Assistant Treasurer.......................Christine Blinn

Meetings are
held on the
2nd Tuesdays
of each month
at 6:30pm in

the
Farmingdale
Teachers
Lounge.

Feb 13: PTC Meeting

Feb 14: Class Valentine Parties

Feb 16: No School/Teacher In-Service

Feb 19: No School/President's Day

March 6: PTC Meeting

March 8: Family Reading Night

March 9: Early Dismissal

March 12-16: Spring Break/No School

March 24: PTC Auction

March 30-

April 2: No School/Easter Break

Upcoming Events

February is right around the corner and

that means2 big things...

Valentine's Day Parties!

Each classroom will have
a Valentine's Day party
on February 14th.
Please check with your
child's classroom for the
time of the party as each
classroom has a different
schedule. All parents are
welcome and encouraged
to help make the party a
success!

February also means it is
time for your student to
finish up the final draft of
their Young Author's
book. Deadline for
submitting a book is
February 12th. Books can
be submitted to teachers.
Authors will be honored at
an assembly in April.
Participation is voluntary.



PTC works continuously to put the money donated through fundraisers to
good use. This fall PTC has organized and funded the following projects:

•Organized a staff appreciation luncheon in December to thank the staff for all
their hard work. Thanks again to those who donated time, food and raffle times.

•Provided funds for teachers to purchase needed supplies for the classrooms.

•The Texas Roadhouse gift card fundraiser brought in around $600! Thanks to
all who purchased!

Stay tuned to see what we have planned!

Volunteers are always needed. Please contact Liz Brown-Reeves at
liz.brown@gmail.com to get involved!
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